
08/06/2021 

Megan Jones 
14 Burringbar Street 
Nrth Balgowlah 2093 
megan.jones3@bigpond.com 

RE: PEX2018/0007 - 1 / 0 Kirkwood Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I am making a comment rather than a submission. I thoroughly agree that the land be rezoned 
for public recreation, as it is important to keep green space in the area, and Manly Warringah 
Memorial Park is a well used recreational space. It does not need to have part of it removed 
and replaced with housing adjacent to what will be a 4-lane highway. 
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